
I grew up in Ontario Oregon & i know how 
important it is to keep kids busy & have fun 
activities & resources available to prevent them 
from getting into trouble. I was that troubled child 
& i would like to see the children of Ontario & 
surrounding towns have close access to the Ontario 
Aquatic Center pool during summer break.  
 

Please let me know if there’s anything else i can do 
to show my support! 
 

Thank you, 
 

Deanna Cuellar 
 

  

  

 


